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Summary: 
 
PPG is permanently discontinuing production of all types and classes of PR-2870 effective immediately.  This 
bulletin is an update to PPG’s October 2021 notice announcing a temporary product line manufacturing hold. 
 

Details: 
 
Due to ongoing manufacturing challenges associated with the PR-2870 product line, PPG will be permanently 
discontinuing future production of all types and classes of PR-2870 effective immediately.  Please note that all material 
that PPG has supplied to date has been fully compliant to the respective requirements it was released to. 
 

Alternative Products: 
• The current alternative product PPG offers for Mil-PRF-81733 requirements is P/S 870.   
• For customers requiring a non-chrome, corrosion inhibitive (NCCI) material, PPG’s alternative is PR-1775B 

qualified to the AMS 3265 specification.  
• In the EU, PPG also offers PR-1771B as a 1.1 specific gravity NCCI sealant  

 

Outlook:   
PPG remains steadfastly committed to developing and supplying environmentally sustainable products.  Updates to 
PPG’s NCCI sealants product offering will be shared as new developments warrant. 
 
 
Thank you and Regards, 

 

 
Emily Wong 
Materials Engineer 
(818) 627-3743 
ewong@ppg.com 
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